
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
For those students that are conducting home testing, A box containing 7 self-test kits have been issued today, or yesterday, 
for your child to use at home during the month of September. 
 
The testing should be completed twice weekly every Sunday evening/Monday morning and Wednesday 
evening/Thursday morning. 
 
It is important that you report the result of the test even if it is negative. To do this you will need the identification code 
below the QR code (3 letters followed by 8 numbers) on the test cartridge to report your result to BOTH the government, 
through this link, Report a COVID-19 rapid lateral flow test result - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk), AND to school through this 
link Report your test result to school. If you have any issues with the test please record them in the notes section of the 
online form. 
 
Many thanks for your support of the testing at home, 
 
Mark Rignall 
Deputy Principal 
 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tTBiRujqDUKCnw1xfXKE0-FaNW0WQ1NOkHvWOzNoz6xUQkRZUldUSzUzS1NTNzY5UVg0VTJaSEpDRi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tTBiRujqDUKCnw1xfXKE0-FaNW0WQ1NOkHvWOzNoz6xUQkRZUldUSzUzS1NTNzY5UVg0VTJaSEpDRi4u

